Christina M. Pritchard

#

From: Neil Graber <ngraber@northstareng.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2019 10:27 AM

To: jmaupin nywd.org

Cc: Kristen McKillop; Kamie Loeser

Subject: Forbestown Ditch CEQA Requests

Jeff,

Upon further thought regarding the new board members request to review all CEQA efforts and documents completed
to date, | would like to have Kamie review her E-mail. Kamie should be aware of the requests and may advise regarding
the appropriate response or direction you should take.

Neil Graber
Senior Engineer
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